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My childhood dream came true when I arrived in Japan one warm summer day. During my stay, I
could see the leaves turn yellow and reddish in Kyoto making the traditional city even more beautiful. The
buzzing of cicadas and the breathtaking gardens will always stay with me as a wonderful memory. My PhD
studies  at Semmelweis  University,  Hungary focus  on  migraine  pathophysiology  and possible  treatment
targets.  Visiting  the  Mamitsuka  Laboratory  gave  me  opportunity  to  learn  about  drug-drug  interaction
prediction  using  machine  learning  techniques.  It  was  a  very  interesting  research  method  for  me.  In
cooperation with Péter Petschner and Duc-Anh Nguyen we worked on possible drug-drug interaction- and
adverse effect prediction for migraine medications. The predicted drug-drug interactions could be helpful for
physicians  and neurologists  to  prevent  the  unwanted adverse  effects  related  to  the  co-administration  of
migraine drugs with each other and with other type of medications.

I would like to thank for the financial support from International Short-term Exchange Program for
Young Researchers by the International Collaborative Research Program of Institute for Chemical Research,
Kyoto University that made my visit possible. I would like to express my gratitude to the Bioinformatics
Center for their welcome and for inviting me to their annual picnic, where I had the chance to meet a lot of
great people.

I’m especially grateful for Prof. Mamitsuka, who gave me the opportunity and helped me on this
journey. I’m also thankful for the whole laboratory, namely Péter Petschner, Duc-Anh Nguyen, Canh Hao
Nguyen, Yūfei Li and Junko Yamamoto for their help and warm welcome. I enjoyed every lunch together. 
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